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The GDP should provide that the height of buildings on the site
shall be reviewed on a case-by-case basis in each SIP, but that
proposed buildings in zones B and C which are proposed to be 15-20
stories shall be approved only if exceptional building design, the
provision of substantial public or private open space, sustainable
design characteristics, or other circumstances justify such height.



